
Nippon Signal receives order of traffic signal system equipment 

for Kampala, Uganda 
 

Nippon Signal Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo; President & CEO & COO: Hidehiko  
Tsukamoto) has received the order from Konoike Construction Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Chuo-ku, 
Osaka; Representative Director, President: Hiroki Watatsu) for traffic signal system equipment 
towards The Project for Improvement of Traffic Control in Kampala City (hereinafter referred to 
as ”Project”) in the Kampala, Republic of Uganda. 
 
Kampala, the capital city of the Republic of Uganda located in East Africa, is a large city with a 
population of 1.68 million, and the Greater Kampala Metropolitan Area, which includes the 
periphery area, has a population of over 3.5 million*1. In recent years, traffic congestion in the 
city has become chronic with the significant population growth and economic development. 
 
Project is supported by Japanese grant, and its aim is to ensure smooth and stable 
transportation and to create an environment conducive to Uganda's economic growth. Nippon 
Signal will supply signal lights, signal controllers and vehicle detectors installed at 25 
intersections through Project. 
 
In the past, Nippon Signal has been supplied traffic signal system equipment for 13 
intersections and central equipment which was installed in Kampala Capital City Authority 
(KCCA) for The Project for Capacity Enhancement of KCCA in Management of Traffic Flow in 
Kampala City (2016) and KIIDP2*2 Project (2019). 
We will realize to reduce traffic congestion and prevent traffic accidents as well as improvement 
of the traffic control capability through Project. We are committed to contribute the safety of 
road traffic and the creation of pleasant communities. 
 

*1 Reference data [The World Bank, 2021] 
*2 KIIDP2 ... The Second Kampala Institutional and Infrastructure Development Project 
 

Contact Information 
Nippon Signal Co., Ltd. 
13th Floor, Shin-Marunouchi Building, 1 -5 -1, Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100 -6513, Japan 
General Affairs Department Tel  03-3217-7200 Fax  03-3217-7300 E-Mail  info@signal.co.jp 
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